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I have reviewed the proposal for the Pond Mountain Project in the Cherokee National Forest that intends
to manage this area to provide better wildlife habitat in a multitude of ways.  I would like to say I am 100%
in favor of this project.  It is a much-needed enhancement to the forest and will provide tremendous
benefit to the ecosystem and all of the wildlife that depends on it.  I sincerely hope you have great
success in implementing this project and plan for similar projects in the future in other areas. 

Sincerely, 

Chris James
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